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49th Annual

Tom Winston Memorial

Tri-City Golf Classic

2017
Hole Sponsorship Form
· The Rotary Club of Saco Bay is looking for businesses to sponsor holes at the 48th Annual Tom Winston Memorial Tri-City Golf Classic.
· This year’s tournament will be held on September 8th, 9th, and 10th.
· We are proud to announce that once again we have four local participating golf courses, while yearly using only three for play.  They are Biddeford-Saco Country Club, Deep Brook, Dunegrass and Dutch Elm golf courses.  This year we will be using Dunegrass (8th), Dutch Elm (9th), and Biddeford-Saco (10th).
· Each hole sponsor will receive recognition in publicizing the event, plus a sign displaying the name of their business at the tee box of an individual hole on each of the 3 days of the event.
· The monies raised in the tournament enable the Rotary Club of Saco Bay to support multiple post-secondary education scholarships to local area students.

· The publicity surrounding this popular annual community sporting event should bring great value to your business, as well as benefitting several local students looking to further their education.
Business name as it should appear on sign.  Please print or type.

___________Number of holes sponsored @ $100.00 per hole =$__________________

Name of contact person___________________________________________________

Business Name__________________________________________________________

Business Address________________________________________________________

City, State, Zip__________________________________________________________

Phone_____________________

Solicitor____________________ 

Please make checks payable to:
Saco Bay Rotary Foundation 





  
Post Office Box 778





  
Saco ME 04072
